
St Anthony’s Newsletter Sunday 9th August 2020 
Four Steps to overcome Coronavirus 

Hand Sanitation 
Self Isolation 

Two-metre Separation 
Don’t forget - Spiritual Meditation

Live broadcasts of daily Mass are available from the links below, St Francis Xavier, Falkirk, St 
Andrew’s Cathedral, Glasgow and St John the Baptist, Uddingston. 

https://www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-francis-xavier-church-falkirk        

https://www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-andrews-cathedral 

https://saintjohnbaptist.org/church-web-cam/  

Priest in charge: Fr Jacob Kabamba, St. Kessog’s Presbytery. Tel: 01360 770300 email: stkessogs1@gmail.com 
Parish Website: www.parishofstkessog.org 

Parish Council: Joint Chairmen: Terry Delany (St. Anthony’s) & Kevin McCarron (St Kessog’s) 
Newsletter: Frances Douglas: email: fmdouglas61@icloud.com Mobile: 07901 336305 

St. Kessog’s is a Parish of the Catholic Archdiocese of St. Andrew’s and Edinburgh, a charity registered in Scotland - number SCO085

Social Distancing and Hygiene Guidelines: 
The wearing of masks is mandatory. 
Parishioners are asked to clean their hands with hand sanitiser on entering the church (this will 
be provided on the entrance table). 
Please take a cleansing wipe (provided) and use it to wipe down any surfaces you have 
touched before you leave the church. 
The toilet should only be used in an emergency. 
Please ensure that you are socially distancing from other parishioners. 

MASS TIMES: 
St Anthony’s Sunday Mass 9.30am 
St. Kessog’s Sunday Mass  11am  

If you have any symptoms of coronavirus or have been in contact with someone who has 
symptoms, please stay at home.  

The obligation to attend Mass has been suspended. 
Those who are shielding should not come to Mass until advised it is safe to do so by the 

Scottish Government.  
Those who are in other vulnerable groups should follow Scottish Government advice when 

making the decision to come to Mass.

Parish Website 
Four parishioners, with representation from both churches, will be attending a website training 
session this coming week. The site will go live very soon after that, with the Facebook page 
following soon afterwards - watch this space!

There have been 20 - 25 people at Mass for the past two Sundays. The social distancing 
measures appear to be working well, and those who have been coming to Mass are getting 
used to the new ways we are having to do things. Once again, thank you to all those who 
are involved in making this possible. 
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